
 

45 Children Are Diagnosed With Cancer Each Day. 
KCCF Helps! 

The Koenig Childhood Cancer Foundation is working to support such families emotionally and 
financially. We support during and after treatment, when others typically drop off. 

 

 
 

Because of you, our donors, we have proudly helped 20 families with children battling cancer since 

February. THANK YOU for being part of our continued journey and supporting this amazing cause! 

 

We now have volunteers! Children and adults from all over the world are working together to support us. 

 

Because of YOUR support, our volunteers have been able to: 

• Assist families with medical, grocery, travel and related expenses; 
• Deliver care packages all over the world to children who are in the hospital receiving cancer 

treatment; 
• Hold virtual events for these children battling cancer such as birthday parties and activities, and—

even for a moment—put smiles on their faces; 

https://thekccf.org/


• Initiate a letter-writing campaign for a child—a cancer survivor—who was severely bullied at school; 

and, 
• Assist with the COVID efforts as we delivered PPE to hospitals for those on the frontline. 

 

We are excited to say that we even appeared on CBS news! Did you catch us on TV? 

 

Actress and singer, Selena Gomez, held a video conference with our 12-year-old founder Elana, and even 

donated to our cause. 

 

All of these wonderful things happened because of you. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 
As we continue our journey, we plan to do so much more. We are building upon our foundation and further 

honing our strategy. With these efforts and your continued support, we will extend our reach to help even 

more children battling cancer, locally and internationally. We will kick-off another fundraising campaign 

within the next month. Please continue to spread the word via social media to support our global outreach. 

 
Thank you and sincerely, 

 
Elana, Sabrina, Rena and Scott Koenig 

Koenig Childhood Cancer Foundation 
 

 

 

 Forward 

             

  

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=JVAGRUR77MUSN&source=url
http://us17.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=041a777be61cc7e1bc20e3517&id=0b0db9e5c3&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
https://twitter.com/TheKccf
https://www.facebook.com/pg/theKCCF.org/posts/
https://www.instagram.com/elanalailakoenig/
mailto:joinkccf@gmail.com
http://www.thekccf.org/


 

 

 

Message from Elana Koenig 
(12 year old founder, and cancer survivor)  

"Let us do it together for all the cancer fighter children"  

I know what it is like to go through cancer treatment. I know what it feels like to be sinking 
into a deep dark hole of needles, medicine and surgeries. I also know that there are side 
effects of these treatments that children have to deal with for the rest of their lives. 
 
I hate when children stare at my scars. I survived, but the scars on my body and my heart 
will never go away.  

I started my foundation, Koenig Childhood Cancer Foundation and I have been giving back 
and helping other children diagnosed with cancer so that they can be spared the pain that I 
felt. I want to show them emotional support and financial help so that they can fight 
together with their parents and the children can stand up for themselves.  
 
But I need your help! I spread awareness about childhood cancer by singing, making speeches and helping other 
families pay for medicine and treatment. For this I need to make my foundation strong. 

 
Let us do it together for all of the children battling cancer! 
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